
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

April 16, 2018 

Pub 42 Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by president Bill Mitchell, AEØEE.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 36 members in attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for April is attached. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

DX Donations – No upcoming DXpedition donation requests 

Ralph, KØIR, has provided a note about the Bouvet DXpedition. The statement is attached. 

The TCDXA had a table at the Brainerd Hamfest April 7th. We are trying to increase our 

recruitment efforts at hamfests. Next up is the Arrowhead RAC hamfest in Superior, WI on May 

5th. If you can help with the club table please contact Bill, AEØEE, for information. 

We are still looking for volunteers to help with the layout of the Gray Line newsletter. If you are 

interested please contact Dan, WØJMP, or Al, KØAD. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

None. 

DRAWING: 

$142 was collected for the drawing and four winners received $20 each: KFØQR, AEØEE, KØJM, 

and WØJMP. The balance of $62 went to the club treasury to fund the holiday party. 

mailto:ae0ee@arrl.net
mailto:dan.dantzler@gmail.com
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PROGRAM: 

Greg Widen, KØGW, presented “DX Myths”. A discussion of the perceived barriers the new DXer 

faces. 

 

 Our presenter next month will speak about the HamSci Solar Eclipse QSO Party results, and 
encourages any Dayton attendees to stop by the HamSci booth. 
 
Nathaniel A. Frissell, W2NAF, Ph.D. 
Assistant Research Professor 
Center for Solar-Terrestrial Research 
New Jersey Institute of Technology 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM. 

 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 

 



 



 


